
 

 

JLX/HTY/KHA 

 

22nd  September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 7 Music Showcase - Thursday 16th October 2025 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 7 Music Showcase, which will take place on Thursday 16th October 
2025, from 5:30pm to 6:30pm. The event will begin at 5:30pm prompt. This exciting event will be held in 
the Theatre, and it is a wonderful opportunity for you to witness the musical progress your child has made 
this term. 

During the showcase, our Year 7 students will perform the piece of music they have been working on in their 
lessons, demonstrating the skills and techniques they have developed over the past few weeks. It promises to 
be a fantastic evening of creativity and talent, and we would love for you to share in this special moment. 

Please note that there is a limit of 2 tickets per student to ensure we can accommodate all families. Tickets 
must be booked via the event link provided below and ticket bookings will close on Monday 13th October 
at 6pm.  

Tickets are priced at £2 each and there are a limited number of tickets available.  We encourage you to 
book your tickets early to avoid disappointment.  

https://Year7_musicshowcase2025.eventbrite.co.uk 

We look forward to welcoming you to what promises to be a memorable evening of music. If you have any 
questions please contact Miss J Loxton, or Mr H Tay by emailing JLoxton@coltonhills.co.uk/ 
Htay@coltonhills.co.uk or by calling the school. 

I would also kindly request that you child attends the rehearsal for the performance on Monday 13th October 
from 3:15pm-4:30pm. This is an opportunity for your child to run through the performance from the start and 
to understand the running order. This rehearsal will take place in the Theatre. 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding your child, please could you also complete the Microsoft form 
through the link below. The form asks you to provide information on how your child will be leaving site at the 
end of the showcase. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yJbkTrTk80CtoIxV_0GJOK4ejEYSIzNIsrvz8uuHGy
ZUQkhSWkUzRVdQWDVKTzhRMURGMlFMUFY4WS4u 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss J Loxton     Mr H Tay 
SENDCO KS3 and Teacher of Music                          Head of Year 11 and Teacher of Music 
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